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Principal’s Den 

Avoid the summer slide 
     We all need a little break from the hustle and bustle of this school year. 

The articles below highlight some ways you can relax this summer without 

experiencing the learning loss of the summer slide.  

     https://www.scholastic.com/parents/books-and-

reading/reading-resources/developing-reading-skills/three-

ways-to-prevent-summer-slide.html 

https://www.educationworld.com/a_curr/ask-dr-

lynch/preventing-summer-slide.shtml 

 

      

  
Hello LES Families! 

      It’s May!  It’s hard to believe that the last few weeks of this school year 

are upon us and summer break is right around the corner.  Wow! 

     Our 3rd and 4th graders will finish up TCAP testing on May 6th with 

makeup on May 7th.  We are so proud of their hard work!  

     National Teacher Appreciation week is this week!  Liberty has amazing 

teachers who pour countless hours in to helping our little lions learn and 

grow. Please join me in thanking them for all they do.  

     Be sure to stop by the Chick-fil-A on Highway 96 on May 13th for our 

Spirit Night!  It’s a wonderful way to feed the family and support LES at the 

same time.   

      Thank you for all your support this year.  We couldn’t have made it 

through this year without your patience, understanding, and grit!  My staff 

and I hope you have the most wonderful summer with your families.  You 

deserve it!   

                                                                          Respectfully, 

                                                                          Mrs. Patton 

                                                                                 #WeAreLiberty                                                                     

 

 

Upcoming Events 

May 3 
May 3rd-6th TCAP testing for 3rd and 

4th graders 

May 10 
FSSD Board Meeting at FES  

May 13 
Chick-fil-A Spirit Night 

May 24 
Field Day 

May 26 

2-hour day/Report Cards/Last 

day of school 
 

Kindergarten Round up! 
    Even though summer break is 

quickly approaching, we are 

already preparing for our 

newest little lion cubs! We 

aren’t able to host the typical 

kindergarten round up this 

year, but we have created a 

virtual tour of LES with the help 

of our mascot, Libby Lion, and 

the cutest little kindergarteners 

you’ve ever seen!  Check out 

the kindergarten page on the 

LES website for helpful 

information on all things 

kindergarten! 
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